City of Grand Rapids ADA Transition Plan

Appendix C - Public Outreach

Public Hearing on the ADA Transition Plan was held at 5:30, on March 12, 2018, at the regularly
scheduled City Council meeting. Myrna Kay Peterson spoke during the public hearing in
support of the plan.

Document was submitted to local accessibility committee for review and comment on January
18, 2018. No comments were received.

Document was placed on the City’s website from February 12, 2018 to March 12, 2018 for
review and comment. City staff did not receive any feedback during this time. Once adopted,
the final plan will be posted on the City website

City of Grand Rapids ADA Transition Plan

18



